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This Hawkins Advisory provides an update on selected matters of interest to the municipal securities market and its 
participants. In particular, this Advisory reviews (i) the Financial Data Transparency Act of 2022 (the “FDTA”), which 
was signed into law on December 23, 2022;1(ii) developments in enforcement actions regarding limited offerings; and 
(iii) the status of certain pending rulemaking by the Securities and Exchange Commission (the “SEC”) and the Municipal 
Securities Rulemaking Board (the “MSRB”).
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